
however, compfained that she had had a hard time trying ta follow the arguments
and that she had flot found the discussion paper and other materiat provided ta
her particufarly helpful.

We are grateful ta the Canadian Centre for Foreign Palicy Development, and in
particular ta its National Director, Mr. Steve Lee, as weII as ta the Department of
Foreign Affairs and International Trade for their generous support. We hope
that the experience can be repeated sametime soon. We would also f ike ta thank
ail those wha accepted ta participate as resaurce people, as weII as the
members of aur student co'ordinating committee, Miss. Monique Trépanier
(ICCLR&CJP), Mr. Jay Jones (UCFV), Ms. Clare Goleman (SFU), Mr. Obi
Okafor (UBC), Mr. Adéwalé Adeleke (UBC), and aur rapporteur-en-chef, Ms.
Pamela Smith-Gander.
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